
REGIONAL 
DISTRICT 

" OF NANAIMO 

NOTICE 
Boil Water Advisory 

Effective date: SEPTEMBER 8 
2011 

Please note that all water used for domestic purposes 
(drinking, cooking, etc.) should be boiled before 
consumption. The boiling should be at a rolling boil and 
for a minimum of one minute. 

RDN Water Services staff are continually monitoring the 
water supply system and will provide updates as they 
become available. 

Watch for information updates at www.rdn.bc.ca  
(WaterSmart) and listen to your local radio station for 
more information. 

This advisory will be in effect until further notice. 

For further information contact the 

Regional District of Nanaimo at: 
1-877-607-4111 or 1-250-390-4111 

Water Services Field Office: 1-250-248-4914 


